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%{ Coming Together Over the Holiday Season

The Bridge Engagement Center hosted a holiday get together with all of
our partners, peers and participants where we enjoyed a meal together.
There was good food and good company and we are so glad to have
connected with people that make our work possible!

To ALL our partners and supporters, The Bridge
Engagement Center would like to extend a warm,
emphatic THANK YOU. We can not do this
without you, we cherish you deeply and we very
much look forward to working with you in 2025!

The Bridge family wishes you all and
yours a peaceful holiday season and
a grand New Year!

+1-613-241-0677 / 225 Donald St, Ottawa

.
:\,;;h4>4g-‘- r 5 _
.1771’%§\7'\7e, ' www.brldgeengagement.ca m




